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Washington, DC, October 6, 2020 – The Center for Strategic & Budgetary Assessments (CSBA) held a

special webinar with the Honorable Mark T. Esper, the 27th United States Secretary of

Defense. Secretary Esper delivered remarks on the implementation of the National Defense

Strategy and future defense modernization priorities. The session was hosted and moderated by Dr.

Thomas G. Mahnken, President and CEO of CSBA.

The event was broadcast via Zoom and via www.Defense.gov (http://www.defense.gov/). 
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